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Chris Stengel is currently serving as the President of the Carnegie Mellon Alumni Association
Board, July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2022. Originally from Milwaukee, Wisconsin, he has lived
in Pittsburgh since 1998.

Chris graduated from Carnegie Mellon in 1993 with a BS in Mathematics/Computer Science
with a minor in Industrial Management. During his undergraduate years, Chris was active with
Sweepstakes, Student Dormitory Council, and the National Association of College and
University Residence Halls, Inc.

After five years with Andersen Consulting (now Accenture), Chris returned to Carnegie Mellon
in 1998 to obtain an MS in Industrial Management from Tepper in 2000. Chris’ career since
graduation has been as a technology executive: first at an environmental consulting firm and
now as the Director of Technology for the Mt. Lebanon School District in the South Hills of
Pittsburgh. In 2016, Chris obtained his CETL certification for Education Technology Leaders,
issued by the Consortium for School Networking (CoSN).

In addition to his volunteer role as leader of the Carnegie Mellon alumni community, Chris
dedicates time to the St. Andrews Mission Secondary School in Mulanje, Malawi which was
built with the help of his church in Mt. Lebanon. Chris has been travelling to Malawi annually
since 2012 to help the school leverage computers into their students’ learning.



